SDC: Documentary on a request for an extension of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020
On 20 Apr 2020, Song Da Consulting Joint Stock Company (“SDC”) announced the Documentary No. 20/ VB - HDQT on a request for an extension of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of the Company as follows:

On 03 Mar 2020, SDC sent the Notice No. 45/ SDCC - TCK on a record date for the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of the Company (26 Mar 2020) in accordance with the regulations.

However, due to effects of the Covid-19 epidemic, to implement the Directive No. 16/ CT - TTg dated 31 Mar 2020 of the Prime Minister on implementing a social distance to prevent and avoid the spread of the epidemic in the community, Board of Directors of SDC requests the Hanoi Department of Planning and Investment, State Securities Commission and Hanoi Stock Exchange to approve extending the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of the Company as follows:

1. Extended deadline: the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of SDC will be held before 30 Jun 2020 (specific time to hold the Meeting will be announced later), in accordance with clause 2, article 136 of the Law on Enterprise No. 68/ 2014/ QH13 dated 26 Nov 2014;

2. Reason for extending the Meeting: to implement safety measures under the guidance of the competent state agencies as well as to prevent the risk of spread of Covid-19 epidemic in the community.
